
Strawberry Vale Out of School Care 

Parent update for May 2022 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday, May 2nd     May fees are now due… 
 
Friday, May 20th  Professional Development Day 
 
Monday, May 23rd  Victoria Day - Strawberry Vale OSC is closed. 
 

Reminders: 

Friday, May 20th is a pro-d day.  Please sign your child up via email if they require care on this 

day as space is limited. 

We will be playing outside whenever possible.  Please send warm and weather appropriate 

clothing and footwear with your child. 

Lastly, please be aware that Strawberry Vale Out of School Care is a scent/fragrance free 

environment 

Your Out of School Care Staff 
250 893 4792 
 


